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Welcome to our Service 

  Opening Chorus  

  Time of Greeting    

  Welcome and Registration 

  Prelude   

  Invocation/Prayer 
 

*Call to Worship      
 

*Hymn                       “Rock of Ages”  Pg 342                      

  Prayer Concerns/Prayer      

  Giving of Our Tithes and Offerings                           
              

*Doxology   Pg 253  

  Special Music            

*Praise and Worship 

  Scripture                      Luke 17:5-10                    1                     33 

**Message       Pastor Toby Wagoner   

 "Increase Our Faith"    

 *Hymn                       “Just As I Am”     Pg 307 
Verses 1,2,6 

   

*Benediction         

 

WE DEPART TO SERVE GOD 
  



*Congregation standing as able 

**Children dismissed for children’s church 

 

This Week at FBC 

Sunday            9:30 Sunday School  

           10:45 Morning Worship 

  6:30 Sunday Night Worship 

   All Youth Groups 

Monday 6:30 Finance Committee Meeting 

Wednesday 6:30 Adult Bible Study 

  6:30 All Youth Groups 

Thursday  1:00 Adults Game Day 

Saturday       11:30 CommUnity Kitchen– RAKtivist 
 

***************************************** 
Nursery Today- Leigh Ann Kerns     

Junior Church Today- Sami Wagoner 

Bell Ringer Today-  Connor Wyant 

Nursery Next Week (8/4)- Angela Graham   

Junior Church for Next Week (8/4)- Fred & Seth McGoskey 

Bell Ringer for Next Week (8/4)- Mary Beth Stewart 

July Junior Usher – Aaron Wagoner 

August Communion Deaconess – Rose Stephenson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
WELCOME to our service of worship on this Lord’s Day!  If 

you are a guest, please be sure to sign the registration pad as it is 

passed to all members.  If you are looking for a church home, we 

would have you consider First Baptist.    

 

 

Announcements 
 

Everyone come out tonight and hear Pastor Toby preach his 

message is on Fear Factor. FBC15 
 

The Nominating Committee may be calling to ask you to 

take an office. We have important positions that need filled. 

Please keep your hearts open for the Lord’s call.  
 

The Finance Committee will be meeting tomorrow, July 29 

at 6:30. If you have anything for the agenda for this 

meeting, please let Jo Hendricks know asap. 
 

Please be mindful of the wheelchair ramps and curb 

accesses around our church. Some people have a difficult 

time stepping up on the curb. Please do not block the 

accesses.  Thank you 
 

Beginning next Sunday August 4, those coming to Sunday 

School are to report directly to their Sunday School 

classes. We will no longer have the opening. All teachers 

please begin your class at 9:30. Thank you, Susan 
 

Wednesday night Bible Study we will be presenting Part II 

of the Holy Land’s Wilderness Tabernacle. Everyone is 

encouraged to attend.  
 

Our Good Hope Association Annual Meeting will be on 

August 18 at Reedy Baptist Church. The luncheon will start 

at 1:00 with the meeting to follow. Pastor Toby will be 

giving the annual sermon this year.  
 

If anyone is interested in joining the bocce ball team to play 

at the Ohio River Festival the weekend of August 2-4, 

please see John Stephenson. The cost is $10.00. 
 

See a CIRCLE member today for your Rice for Students in 

Thailand Recipe Booklet. 
 

High Five! to the RAKtivist Sunday School Class for helping 

with CommUnity Kitchen this coming Saturday! This is the 

Senior High Class lead by Kathy Hudson. (Random Acts of 

Kindness) 

 

 

 

07/21/2019 

Our Attendance  

Morning Worship                               122 

Sunday School              38 

Sunday Picnic/Dog Show          80 

Wednesday Adult Bible Study               19 

Wednesday Night Youth          16  

          

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Youth News 
Thanks to our Big Bell Ringer this morning! –  

Connor Wyant 
 

Also thanks to our July Junior Usher – Aaron 

Wagoner for your service at First Baptist. 
 

Ann and the Captivate group wish to thank everyone for 

the wonderful support for the Fun Dog Show. We 

collected $178.10! 
 

The Senior High Youth had a terrific time at Lost 

World Caverns Tuesday. They had enough time to stop 

at Sandstone Falls and the mural at Hinton. Thanks to 

Ann Johnson, Jen Wagoner, Susan West and Kathy 

Hudson for helping get everyone there and back safely.  
 

Our Youth Move Up Day will be next Sunday on August 

4.  

 
Check out women's ministries on Facebook:  WV 

American Baptist Women's Ministries. Get up-to-date 

information on women's ministries throughout the state by 

going to:  wvbc.org/partners/auxilliaries/WV ABWM. 
 

CIRCLE has been focusing on our Mission Outreach 

Project – Rice for Students at the House of Blessing in 

Chiang Mai, Thailand. Today members of CIRCLE will be 

distributing a booklet of our favorite rice recipes to every 

family attending. As you choose one of our favorite 

recipes, please take time to pray for the needs of the 

students in Chiang Mai.  

 

Let Abbi know today if you are going with the ladies to 

The Wilds on August 17.  

 

             
Thank Men’s Fellowship for the great picnic last Sunday. 

Great food and Fellowship everywhere! The next Men’s 

Fellowship will be on August 13 at 6:30. 

 

 

 
FAITH is always personal, yet not private, and is 

expressed freely and openly within the community of faith.  

The final hymn is an invitation to come forward to those 

who wish to follow Christ as Savior and Lord, to renew 

their faith, or to unite with the membership of this church. 

 

 

 
 

July Memory Verse: John 15:9 “As the Father has loved 
me, so have I loved you. Now remain in my love.” 

 

***** 
The beautiful decorations for today are given for the glory 
of the Lord. 

***** 

Upcoming Events 

Jul 29-Finance Committee Meeting; Aug 1-Game 

Day; Aug 4- Youth Group Promotion Sunday; Aug 

5- Deacon and Trustee Meetings; Aug 8- Game 

Day; Aug 12-BOCE; Aug 13-Mens Fellowship; Aug 

17- CIRCLE to Wilds; Aug 18- Good Hope 

Association Meeting; Aug 21-Anchor Articles Due; 

Aug 28-Choir Practice Resumes; Aug 30- End 

Zone! 

First 
Baptist 
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(304) 273-9910 
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Reaching Out, Inviting In, 
Growing in Christ Together 

 

Pastor Toby Wagoner 
 (304) 377-6796 

 

Music Ministry 
       Abbi Woods                       Ann Johnson 
          Pianist                              Organist 
        Choir Director                              Youth Director 

 

Listen to our broadcast on WTHM 92.5 FM 11:30-Noon 

Streamed at www.wthmfm.com 

http://wvbc.org/partners/auxilliaries/WV

